Farragut Middle School 2021-2022 FAQ

Will students be assigned lockers?

Yes, all students will have the opportunity to get a locker. 6™ and 7" grade students will be assigned a
locker at the beginning of school and 8 grade students will be assigned a locker on request after the
first grading period. All lockers must use a FMS provided lock, which can be purchased in homeroom for

$6.

Will my student get their temperature checked?
There are currently no plans to take the temperature of students as they enter the building.

What is the earliest | can drop my student off for school?
Doors will open for students at 7:30 am.

Does my student have to wear a mask?
Per KCS policy, masks are optional inside the building.

What will dismissal be like at FMS this year?

Walkers and car riders will be dismissed at 3:30 and they will need to leave campus through designated
exits without congregating. Bus riders will be placed in the gym and wait for their bus to be called.
Students cannot be checked out after 3:00 pm.

What will the classroom set up be like at FMS this year?
Classroom space will be very similar to last year and have a typical but not guaranteed buffer of three
feet between students.

Will students have two Related Arts Classes?
Yes, students will have two 45-minute related arts classes.

Will there be music classes at FMS this year?
Yes, all music classes are back and with limited restrictions on practice and performance.

Will visitors be allowed at FMS this year?

Yes, visitors may come to the office; however, we want to keep visitors to a minimum and control the
number of people in the office. A pre-scheduled meeting will be required to visit our counseling office,
meet with a teacher, admin, or other staff, or to conduct any other business.

Can Parents drop off items for students?

Yes, items can be dropped off before 9:30 am. However, our goal is to limit visitors and also instill
responsibility in our students and we request that drop-offs be as limited as possible and we will not
accept any items past 9:30 am.

Will there be field trips this year?
Yes, our current plan is to resume field trips. This includes Pod trips, “Down the Hill”, and the 8" Grade
Williamsburg/DC Trip.

Can | respond directly to Mr. Edmonds school-wide emails?
No, if you need to reach an administrator directly, please email them at their @Knoxschools.org email
address. Our School Messenger emails are sent from a “No_Reply” email address.



